
November—December, 2017 

Dear friend of the O'Malleys, 

God's mission to redeem the world defines our daily tasks and life's work. Your investment makes 
us available to present the Gospel. You help us assist churches and missionaries with their Great 
Commission work. We appreciate you enabling us to fulfill the call of God. 

Last month, God used your investments to allow me to be on the campus of Ambassador Baptist 
college. Each Fall the college holds a missions conference. Their conference is about exposing 
students to missionary opportunities and mission agencies. During the conference, I spoke with 
more than 100 students. The Lord allowed me the opportunity to speak in classes to encourage 
students to serve the Lord. Thank you for making that opportunity possible. 

During November and December, I assisted eight churches with their Great Commission efforts. A 
missions conference is an opportunity to keep the mission of God before God's people. The 
conference allows people to renew their commitment to give toward God's mission. Thank you for 

investing in the Great Commission efforts of your 
church. 

The Lord gave me the opportunity to be a part of 
two new missionary interviews. The interview is the 
last step in vetting new missionaries for our 
agency. These new missionaries will be going to 
Brazil and the Dominican Republic. Thank you for 
making it possible to help the world get new 
missionaries.  

Kim and I wish you the brightest and the most 
joyous celebration of our Savior's birth. Thank you 
for what you do to help us bring the Gospel to a 
world who knows nothing about redemption or 
adoption. Thank you for supporting us to help in 
the work of the Great Commission. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
John O’Malley

PO BOX 1374 KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086-1374   (704) 974-6108

WITH JOYOUS HEARTS FROM 

JOHN AND KIM O’MALLEY


